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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

I am writing to submit a comment regarding the Over-Snow Vehicle Use Designation for Stanislaus National
Forest. | am a backcountry skier, and urge you to set aside more land for nonmotorized winter recreation. In
particular, | urge you to apply and enforce a nonmotorized designation for Eagle/Night and Pacific Valley Natural
Areas. These areas had been identified as for nonmotorized use in the current Forest Service plan, but no
orders were ever issued to close these areas to motorized vehicles. It seems like such a small step to ask you to
enforce your own designation.

Sincerely,

Melissa Cline



